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ENCLOSURE

£1lst September, 1944.
S

Dear 8ir,

I enclose herewith the papers in connection with the
steamer "FORT BRUNSWICK" and would call your attention to the letter
dated 1lth May 1944 addressed to the Director of Sea Transport.

Seeing that the first entry report was not to hand when
the vessel came under survey in London, and having regard to the
leakages they found, the Committee declided in May last not to assign -
a class until a satlisfactory report in completion of the repairs
had been received.

She came under survey for thls purpose at Newport in August
and the deferred reports were sent for the Surveyors! guidance.
Apparently, however, they did not call your attention to the case as
the Committee considered they should have done so that you might have
had an opportunity of joining the examination during hose testing of
the shell and weather decks.

I shall, therefore, be glad if you will take the matter up
with the Yewport Surveyors accordingly. T am, Deap sir
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